Report from Colin Walker (Council feedback and reporting portfolio) for the June MDCA meeting

Hi Everybody

on 18 May TDC's Community Development Manager report that

"Mapua Waterfront Survey

7.10 We reported the Mapua Waterfront survey results to Council at the 23March 2017 meeting. The information is now being used by an external specialist to inform the development of a long-term strategic plan for the Mapua Waterfront area. We have just received the draft options for consideration and will be looking to workshop these with Council over the coming month to finalise these for public consultation and submissions in June 2017. "

Colin